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Public Hearing Notice 

 

In accordance with the provisions of MGL, c. 40 §15C & c. 87 §3 – Scenic Roadway Law and Public 

Shade Tree Law as well as Bylaw 15 of the Sutton General Bylaw – Scenic Roadways, the Planning 

Board & Tree Warden will hold a public hearing on the application of Town of Sutton for 3 trees located 

on or within the public right of way in front of 126 Boston Road (2 trees) and 1 Unified Parkway (1 tree). 

The Town proposes removal of all three trees.  

 

The hearing will be held on Monday, May 15, 2023 at 7:15 P.M. This meeting will be held in person at 

Town Hall and virtually by using the online Zoom application at: https://zoom.us/join or via phone at 1-

929-205-6099 US (New York) Meeting ID: 815 1929 8544  Passcode: 564576. 

 

A copy of the application may be viewed in the Office of the Town Clerk, and a copy of the same may 

also be requested via email to j.hager@town.sutton.ma.us or by phone to 508-865-8729. 

 

William Talcott, Planning Board Chair 

Matthew Stencel, Tree Warden 
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